
                      Transition Program for 2024 Prep Children 
Dear Parents,  

We are planning  to conduct a range of orientation activities to familiarise the 2024 Prep class with their new school environment and 

school routines. The four sessions will be held on the following dates: 

 Session 1  Friday 27th October 2023   9:00 –11:00am 

 Session 2  Wednesday 8th November 2023 9:00—11:00am 

 Session 3  Friday 24th November 2023  9:00— 12:00pm 

 Session 4  Wednesday 6th December 2023 9:00—12:30pm  

 

During these transition sessions, children will have the opportunity to experience some of our specialist programs such as Art and Physi-

cal Education as well as some class activities.  They will also have the opportunity to meet the Year 5 children who will be their special 

Year 6 Buddies  in 2024. We are all really looking forward to meeting your child and welcoming them to our school!                                                           

We will also be holding a Prep Information Session, where parents will be provided with an introduction into school life.  There will also 
be an opportunity to answer any questions you may have.  
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Prep Information Session Friday 24th November 2023 @ 9:15am 


